Amber Noworatzl_(x

From: Mackenzie Reed-Kadow

Sent: Monday, November 26, 2018 1:18 PM

To: Amber Noworatzky

Subject: Request for waiver of noise ordinace
Attachments: Request for Waiver of Noise Ordinance.pdf

Here is that request that was dropped off at the Clerk’s office today.

Mackenzie Reed-Kadow
Deputy City Clerk

City of Manitowoc

900 Quay St, Manitowoc, W1 54220
P: 920-686-6952 F: 920-686-6959

mreedkadow®manitowoc.org

The information contained in this message is confidential. It is intended only for the use of the individual or entity identified above. If the receiver of this
message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that reading, distribution, use, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender by replying to the address noted above and delete the message. Thank you.



November 26* 2018

| would like to request a waiver of noise ordinance for a Christmas party on
December 16t 2018. At the Manitowoc County Expo Merchants building, from
7pm to 1:30 am.

Sincerely,

Raul Bustamante Huerta

427 N.9% street Manitowoc, Wi 54220
920-242-4485

Email; raulbustamantehuerta@gmail.com

RECEIVED

NOV 2 6 2018
CITY ©;.Z704S OFFICE



